THE COURTS

DISCIPLINARY BOARD OF
THE SUPREME COURT

Notice of Hearing

A Petition for Reinstatement to the active practice of
law has been filed by MARIA DEL SOL MORELL and
will be the subject of a hearing on September 12, 2017,
before a hearing committee designated by the Board.
Anyone wishing to be heard in reference to this matter
should contact the District I Office of the Disciplinary
Board of the Supreme Court of Pennsylvania, 1601
Market St., Suite 3320, Philadelphia, PA 19103 Phone
215-560-6296, on or before August 25, 2017. In accord-
ance with Board Rule § 89.274(b), since this formerly
admitted attorney resides outside of the Commonwealth
of Pennsylvania, this notice is published in the Pennsyl-
vania Bulletin.

MARCEE D. SLOAN,
Board Prothonotary
The Disciplinary Board of the
Supreme Court of Pennsylvania
[Pa.B. Doc. No. 17-1077. Filed for public inspection June 30, 2017, 9:00 a.m.]
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